
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we will experience cold weather and possibly some wintery precipitation. Many 
organizations are helping those who are experiencing homelessness in our community. Warming 
centers will be opening starting on Sunday, January 19th and overnight shelters will be able available 
throughout the community. 

If you need shelter or know of someone who needs shelter, please call the Community 
Connections Hotline at 210-207-1799. 

The City of San Antonio will be operating warming centers at Libraries, Senior Centers, and Parks 
Facilities during regular hours on Sunday, January 19, and Tuesday, January 21. Select locations will 
also have extended hours on MLK Day (Monday, January 20). Visit SA.gov/ColdWeather for more 
information. 

Bexar County is taking precautionary measures by opening five warming centers to offer short-term 
emergency shelter starting on Monday, January 20 at 7 p.m. until Wednesday, January 22 at 10 a.m. 
Individuals seeking shelter at these centers are encouraged to bring essential items such as 
medication, clothing, and personal supplies. For more information, visit Bexar.org/winter. 

VIA will be offering free fare Sunday through Tuesday for individuals traveling to warming centers. 

 

 

 


